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Meeting with talented students
On April 14, 2021, under the leadership of the Dean of the Faculty of Organization and Management of
Water Resources R. Khakimov was held a meeting with active and talented students of 1-2 courses. The
purpose of the meeting was to familiarize students with economics, marketing as well as to organize an
exchange of views between talented senior students and first-year students.
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